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SLH/SMF 

10 December 2021 

Dear Parent/carer 

Macbeth at the Leeds Playhouse 

 

We are excited to be inviting your child to join the English department on a visit to the Leeds 

Playhouse to see a live production of Macbeth by William Shakespeare on Thursday 10 March 

2022, in the afternoon. 

As you will be aware, Macbeth is one of our set plays for GCSE English Literature and being able to 

see a live production of the play will enhance your child’s enjoyment of the text and support their 

revision for the summer exams.  

Tickets, including coach travel to and from school, will cost £23.50. 

If you would like to secure your child’s place on the trip, please return the reply slip to your child’s 

English teacher and pay a £5 deposit via parentpay by Wednesday 15 December.  

Please note: Places are limited and if your child is not allocated a place on the trip, we will return 

your deposit.  

If you would like to know more about the production, you can read about it on the Leeds Playhouse 

website: https://leedsplayhouse.org.uk/events/macbeth/  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Hancock 

English Subject Leader 

 

mailto:office@heckgrammar.co.uk
http://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/
https://leedsplayhouse.org.uk/events/macbeth/


I would like my son/daughter       to attend the Macbeth trip 

on Thursday 10 March.  

I have paid the £5 deposit on ParentPay and understand this will be refunded if my child is 

unsuccessful in securing a place.  

My child is in    English class.  

 

Signed:         Parent/Carer 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


